

## Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

**Better Never Stops** 

28th February 2020

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome to the start of Term 4 and what is soon to be Spring.

**Diary Dates:** 

Thursday 5th March: Turtle Class assembly (9.10am); World Book Day (further details

below)

Thursday 12th: Penguin Class assembly (9.10am)

## **World Book Day**

This Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> March is of course, World Book Day. The children are invited to dress-up as their favourite book character and also bring in (a maximum) of three books ready for Book Swap. The children will be enjoying a variety of book related activities in school, which we hope will make for a memorable day.

## **Denton Community Challenge**

On Saturday 28<sup>th</sup> March from 6.30pm, Ben Stoten, a local resident, fisherman, soldier, personal trainer, war hero and double amputee, will be giving an inspiring talk about his remarkable life and achievements to date. The talk takes place at Denton Church Hall and tickets cost £6.50 with proceeds going to Denton Community Challenge. A flyer for the event should be on its way to you also.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher













